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A Message from Jan Felo 

As my late husband, Lou Felo, started Be-

yond Tears Worldwide in 2002, we could 

never have imagined the impact it would 

have on so many people in Bosnia, Kosovo, 

Yemen, Afghanistan, Nepal and Kashmir.   

I am thinking of so many men, women, 

teachers and students from all over the 

world who went on trip after trip to these 

countries to hep the needy.  I had the privi-

lege of going on quite a few of these trips 

myself.  I saw people in Bosnia being given 

food, clothing and shoes as gifts from our 

supporters in the U.S. and Europe.  A 

sports gymnasium was opened in Kosovo.  

Folks in Nepal were given stoves and solar 

lighting as “The Jesus Film” was shown.  A 

school was built in Afghanistan  and count-

less schools were refurbished in Kashmir 

as Lou’s “children” were ministered to.  

Lou had a great passion for those in need 

in these countries, and he was driven to 

help all he could.   

 

We did not do this alone, however.  Many of you 

also helped make it all possible.  I am so thankful 

for Jay Comfort and other Board members of 

BTW who are keeping the fires burning in Kash-

mir.   

Lou would be very happy to see children still 

being sustained in very practical ways.  Of 

course, the greatest desire in all of this was and 

is that many will hear of Jesus Christ and be 

drawn to Him.  You can still help by giving to 

BTW as you are able.  Many more children need 

their schools renovated and schools supplies 

given to them.  You can make a difference. 

If you do not wish to receive e-mails from Beyond Tears Worldwide, please let us know by return e-mail. 

Why Do We Go? 

That is an easy answer.   We go to these isolated 

communities as they have never heard the name of 

Jesus Christ nor do they know the meaning of the 

cross.  They are the unreached people of the Nubra 

Valley.  

See the faces of the children that Lou loved so 

much!  Please pray for the teams as they endure 

hard living conditions, high altitudes and very cold 

temperatures. 

 

How to Donate to the work of BTW 

Send checks made payable to “Beyond Tears 

Worldwide” to: 

U.S. Address 

Beyond Tears Worldwide 
Bob Miles, Treasurer 
32 Shute Farms Lane 
Clarksboro, NJ 08020 USA 
 
Online via Subsplash 
 
You can give online by going to our website, select 
“donate” and follow the easy instructions.  You may 
choose your method of giving by selecting your 
bank account, debit or credit card.  If you need help, 
contact Bob Miles at miles559@comcast.net 
 
 
 

We are a registered 501(c)3 non-
profit organization so your gifts 
are tax-deductible 
 

Check out our newly renovated Website at  

www.BeyondTearsWorldwide.com 


